
Plumbers –  

The City of Newton Utilities Department is transitioning to a new AMI meter 

reading system that utilizes Neptune water meters and Neptune Transponders. 

This meter change out is set to begin in 2023 and end in 2025.   

Plumbers will no longer be purchasing irrigation meters at local distributors. 

DPW Utilities will now issue a serialized ¾” x 9” Neptune T-10 Pro-coder Pit Meter 

for irrigation meter installations.  Along with the water meter, we will issue (2) 

meter unions and the new radio transponder called a MIU. 

We will charge for equipment during the initial online permitting process. 

If you have questions regarding this information, please reach out to Utilities 617-

796-1640. 


